
GROVE WOOD PRIMARY SCHOOL           
Achieving and celebrating success for all…….  

Newsletter Friday 31st January 2020  

Dates for the diary this week: 

6th February 2020—Year 1 Reading     
Afternoon 

6th February 2020—Year 5 Bradwell 
Meeting, after school KS2 Hall 

Attendance Stars for this week are: 

2JC with a fabulous 99%  

And  

4JT with a fantastic 99.3% 

Stars of the Week!   

                        

Blue— Betsy Birkumshaw 

Yellow— Ivy Snelling 

Green— Laura Hart 

1CA— Wilfred Tucker 

1JF— Marina Sadler  

1JM—Jacob Collins  

2CJ— Katie Evett 

2EL— Brook Birch 

2JC— Leo Lawton 

3GS— Evie Paton 

3KO— Medhaa Thottath 

3ST— Sophia England 

4JT— Grace Bennett 

4DS— Ollie Bruns 

4HT— Imogen Paine 

5CS— Freddie Burrows 

5JB—  Rebecca Wilson 

5FA— Theodore Kynicos 

6DP— Charlie Trevette 

6MB—  Bella Pound 

6HR— Jessica Jolley 

 

Rainbow Class—Freya Allaway & 

Alex Levitan  

Please can we ask that in Ron’s absence   

parents drive especially carefully when    

dropping children off for school  and collecting 

them at the end of the day.  There have been 

a couple of very near misses.  Can parents 

also please be considerate to 

our neighbours when parking 

in the roads near to the 

school. Please Do 

Not Park over   

driveways.  

Our school uniform stockist is now  

Danielles of Rayleigh. They can be found 
at Claydons Lane Rayleigh SS6 7UP. 

However, book bags, PE bags and    

rucksacks need to be purchased directly 

from us here at school  

Is your child looking to start a different 

sport 

See ours club links……... 

Rayleigh Cricket Club has it home 
ground at Rawreth Lane.  There are currently 
seven regular Saturday teams including   under 
11’s, under 13’s and   under 15 sides.  The clubs 
youth policy is well developed, having nearly 150 
boys and girls under 18 play cricket at the club. 

 

If you are interested in joining Rayleigh Cricket 
club, please contact: 

Brian from Rayleigh Cricket Club on 07985096375 



PAGWPS  

Race Night 

Race night is quickly approaching, over half of the tickets have been sold, be quick to put 

in your ticket requests so you don’t miss out.  Spare forms can be found in the office.  

Race night is located in the Sports Hall.  Tickets are priced  at £2.50 per adult and £1.50 

per child.  Bring your own drinks and snacks. 

Clothing Collection  

Bags of clothing recycling can be left outside the office of the following days, before and 

after school 3rd, 4th and in the morning only on the 5th February. 

 

We are always looking for new members to join our team, if you are interested in helping 

out or coming to meetings then please email clarepagwps@gmail.com.  

 

CLIFFS PAVILLION SHOWS 

We currently have tickets for    

Pepper Pig, Dolly Parton 9-5      

Musical and Thriller the     

Musical, please view our   

Facebook page for further 

details, email  

clarepagwps@gmail.com or 

speak with Michelle Lindsay. 

On Friday 24th January a group of children from the Years 5 and 6 choir took part in the 
Young Voices concert at the O2 Arena.  Everyone had an amazing day singing and    
dancing along to songs we have been rehearsing for the last few months.  There were 
about 8,500 children in the choir from schools all over the South and East of              
England.  We have been taking part in this event for a number of years and have got to 
know some of the staff who work at the arena including Tierre who is one of the 
chefs.  Mrs Chase contacted him and he kindly provided us with free pizza for our dinner 
break which was very much appreciated!  The choir were fantastic and a real credit to 
themselves and the school. 

https://www.google.co.uk/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=2ahUKEwjK17r526jdAhWpzYUKHcOSB_MQjRx6BAgBEAU&url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.parents.com%2Fhealth%2Fallergies%2Fnut-allergy-traps-when-dining-out%2F&psig=AOvVaw1JzPYC6UTT8kyidtV


SPONSORED READING CHALLENGE IN ASSOCIATION WITH 

USBORNE BOOKS LAUNCHED TODAY IN YOUR CHILD’S AS-

SEMBLY! 

 

Ready, Steady Read is Usborne’s simple sponsored reading chal-

lenge that helps to promote reading for pleasure AND allows 

Grove Wood Primary School to earn FREE BOOKS. 

 

Every penny raised can be used to buy books for the school’s li-

brary and every classroom, and the more money raised, the more 

FREE BOOKS Grove Wood Primary School will earn. 

 

The School can earn up to 60% in EXTRA FREE BOOKS: 

 

Raise £120 or more          10% extra in free books 

Raise £250 or more          30% extra in free books 

Raise £600 or more          60% extra in free books 

 

That’s an extra £360 of free books for every £600 raised! 

 

READING CHALLENGE RUNS FROM: 8TH - 23RD FEBRUARY  

 

Further information will be sent home next week 







                            

GROVE WOOD PRIMARY SCHOOL PTA 

Adventure Island  

“Blue” Band (Guests over 1.20m) = £17 (£32 door price)  

 “Green” Band (Guests between 1m and 1.20m) = £13 (£25 door price) 

“Red” Band (Guests under 1m) = £13 (£20 door price) 

Sea Life - £7 adults or children 

Adventure Golf (adults & children) both courses = £4 (£7.50 door price) 
 

Sands Afternoon Tea Vouchers 

Tickets are £10 per person (direct price £15) for Afternoon Tea at  

Sands By The Sea, Western Esplanade, Southend SS1 1EE 

How to purchase tickets 

Collect direct from any of the following places during their opening hours. There 

is no need to pre-order just simply turn up – PLEASE NOTE: ALL 4 SHOPS WILL 

ONLY ACCEPT CASH: 

Courts of Rayleigh, 54 Eastwood Road, Rayleigh SS6 7JP 

The Pavilion End Snack Bar, King George’s Park, Rayleigh SS6 8JD – Please like 

their Facebook page as opening times vary depending on the weather! 
Shanta News, 447 Woodgrange Drive, Southend SS1 3EB (it’s the sweet shop with 

“The Times” on the canopy outside) 

The Rayleigh Club, Hullbridge Road, Hullbridge, Hockley SS6 9QS (available from 

their Main Reception 9am-5pm and 7 days a week) 
 

Alternatively, for all our Adventure Island and discounted theatre 

tickets, please join the Facebook Group   

“Grove Wood School Discounted Tickets for all the family” 


